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Data from Making It Here: The 
Future of Manufacturing in 
New York City

The following data is part of CUF's 2016 Making It Here report. 

The report explores the new wave of modern manufacturing 

companies that are adding jobs across New York City, with a 

focus on three industries: 3D printing, wood and metal 

fabrication, and food.

The following tables are taken from Making It Here: The Future of Manufacturing in New York City. 

Explore the full report.

https://nycfuture.org/research/publications/making-it-here-the-future-of-manufacturing-in-new-york-city
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Center for an Urban Future (CUF) is a catalyst for smart and sustainable policies that reduce inequality, increase economic 

mobility, and grow the economy in New York City. An independent, nonpartisan policy organization, CUF uses fact-based 

research to elevate important and often overlooked issues onto the radar of policymakers and advance practical solutions 

that strengthen New York and help all New Yorkers participate in the city’s rising prosperity.

This report is a publication of the Middle Class Jobs Project, a research initiative made possible by the generous support of 

Fisher Brothers and Winston C. Fisher.
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Support for Center for an Urban Future has been provided by the Bernard F. and Alva B. Gimbel Foundation, the 

Lucius N. Littauer Foundation, and the M&T Charitable Foundation.
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